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Friday 19th October 2018 
 

les enfants se sont bien amusés au 1 2 3 ClubI understand that I     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clubs: 
Every day – Breakfast Club from 7:30 am  
(Please note that children must arrive before 8:30am). 
 

Monday @ 12:30 Sport Y1 
@ 3:15 Jolly Olly KS1 
@ 3:15 Cook Club Y1-Y6 
@ 3:15 Book Club Y1-Y6 

Tuesday @ 12:30 Sport Y2 
@ 3:15 Film Club  
@ 3:15 Coding Club KS2 

Wednesday @12:30 Sport Y1 
@ 3:15 Street Dance KS2 

Thursday @ 12:30 Sport Y2 
@ 3:15 Homework Club Y5/Y6 
@ 3:15 Sewing Club Y3/Y4 
@3:13 Un Deux Trois Y1/Y2 
@3:15 Dance for Y1/Y2 

Friday @ 12:30 Sport Y3/Y4 
@ 3:15 Handball KS2 
@ 3:15 Board Games KS2 

 

Monday 22nd October 
Stay & Play with Reception @ 2:45pm 
 

Tuesday 23rd October 
Y5 Mini-Vinnies meeting 
 

Wednesday 24th October 
Mass @ 9:15 – everyone welcome 
 

Friday 26th October 
6 – 7pm Rec & KS1 Disco 
7:15 – 8:30pm KS2 Disco 
 

Monday 29th October 
Half-term holiday 
 

Monday 5th November 
Back to school 
 

Tuesday 6th November 
Y4 Sacramental Preparation @ 3:15pm 
 

Wednesday 7th November 
Y5 Mini-Vinnies Initiation @ 2:30pm 
 

Friday 16th November 
Children in Need (pyjama day) 
 

Monday 3rd December 
Flu Immunisation for Rec & KS1 
 
 

Tuesday 4th December 
Y4 Sacramental Preparation @ 3:15pm 
 

Thursday 6th December 
Y4,5 & 6 to Theatre Royal 
 

Friday 7th December 
Rec, Y1, 2 & 3 to Pantomime 
 

 

 
 
 

Please see the school website for more events. 

Newsletter 

 
Attendance at Parents’ Evening on Wednesday was 

excellent: thank you. If you were one of the few parents 
who were unable to attend, please make an after-school 
appointment with the class teacher.  
We are very grateful to Pottery Bank, Food Nation, 
Bikeability, the school nurses and our community police 
officers for offering advice and information to everyone who 
passed through the hall. Ms Lashley, our home-school 
coordinator, was also on-hand throughout the evening: she 
did a marvellous job at gathering your comments and 
feedback through our Parental Questionnaires.  
 



Natasha, Y4, has a cracking joke for us this 

week: 

Q. Why should you never tell a joke to a 

     cookie?  

A. Because it might crack-up! 

WITCHES & WIZARDS DISCO 
 No clowns  

 No fake blood  

 No fake weapons 
 

Friday 26th October 
Rec, Y1 & Y2 @ 6:00pm until 7:00pm 
(Rec pupils must be accompanied by an adult) 

Key Stage 2 @ 7:15pm until 8:30pm 
 

Tickets £1 
 

On sale at all week at morning break from Monday  

 
 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 
 

   

 

 

 

   

 

Attendance for last week 

Class Attendance 

Reception 96.9% 

Year 1 98.3% 

Year 2 99.3% 

Year 3 95.9% 

Year 4 94.6% 

Year 5 97.2% 

Year 6 94.7% 

Total 96.9% 

Next week’s statement to live by is 
 

I try to be just and fair 

 

Three cheers for 99.3% in Y2! Well done to Y1 who 

also exceeded the school’s 98% target. 
Sadly, some of our pupils are not receiving their full 
educational entitlement due to poor attendance: 
alarmingly, 10% of St. Vincent’s pupils have missed 
more than 10% of their lessons this half-term!  
After the week’s holiday, the attendance trophy will be 
awarded to the class with the top attendance for this 
half-term. So far, Reception is in the lead with 98.5%, 
Y5 is in second place with 97.7% and Y1 is 3rd with 
97.5%.  
They were all in-it, but who will win-it? 

 

ATTENDANCE 
“Central to raising standards in education and 
ensuring all pupils can fulfil their potential is 
an assumption so widely understood that it is 
insufficiently stated – pupils need to attend 
school regularly to benefit from their 
education. DfE 2013 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Aloysius 

 

 

Mrs Wood’s Tea@3 for Reception and Year 1 

pupils is in full-swing. This fabulous learning 
experience for our younger pupils develops 
valuable skills and knowledge: healthy eating, 
food preparation and vocabulary development - 
to name just a few.  
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Last Friday the following children were 
awarded certificates at our 
Celebration Assembly: 

 
 

 

Book of the Week: Zac George, Bobby 

Campbell, Cory Campbell, Jack Mills, Alexia Allen 

and Ella Morris. 

 

Good Manners: Ryan Biggins, Mylena Guewo, 

Bobby-Ray White, Elizabeth Wells, Hannah Ojo 

and Alan Mih Achuo. 

 

Journey with Mary: Jayden-James Cowan, Julia 

Olezkiewicz, Menna Mahmoud, Christopher 

Anderson, Brandon Smith and Alexis Burns 

 
 

Well done to you all! 
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